
   

Building Trades Disaster Response Project  
 

Free Training for all Construction Trades Workers 

OSHA 10 Prerequisite for 7600 
 

October 2nd & 3rd, 2010 
 

Puget Sound Electrical JATC 550 SW 7th Street Renton, WA 98057  

OSHA 10   

10 hour 
 

Saturday:   8:30 am—2:30 pm 

Sunday:   8:30 am - 2:30 pm  
 

Instructors:  
 

 

Cindy Gaudio, Instructor, Carpenters Training Trust 
 

Carolina Taylor, Ironworkers Local 86 
 

Melina Harris, Carpenters Local 1797 
 

Yolanda Lowery, Carpenters Local 131 
 
 

As OSHA 10 is a prerequisite for the OSHA 

7600 Training, the Sisters are putting on a Free 

OSHA 10.  
 

The Puget Sound Electrical JATC in it’s  

support of the “Building Trades Disaster Re-

sponse Project” is Donating the use of their fine 

Facilities.  
 

This Project is a team work effort of everyone 

employed in the Construction Industry, Safety, 

Emergency Response and Emergency Manage-

ment...Please feel very welcome to join in or 

help out in any way.  
 

Please R.S.V.P. to this training.   

E-mail ShyeShye@gmail.com  

or call 253-850-1458 
 

Puget Sound Electrical JATC  

550 SW 7th Street Renton, WA 98057  

 

The Building Trades Disaster Response Project is an effort of the Sisters in the Building Trades, a non profit organization,  

to Train Construction Workers of All Trades, to help upright the world when “the Shit hits the Fan”. 
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Sponsors 

needed,  

$500 will help fund this  

          invaluable training.    

Why you should take the Training ......... 
 

This Training is to Prepare you for  

Disaster Clean up work 
 

OSHA 10 is a prerequisite for 7600 
 

(1) A flood in The Green River Valley is still a 

 threat to our communities 

(2) We live between 2 active volcanoes and in an 

 earthquake subduction zone 

(3)  A lot of people are out of work… 

 you have the time.    

(4) The training will make you better qualified to 

 safely address the clean up work of a  

 Disaster Site or to Volunteer to help out in 

 your community.  

(5)  It will look good on your resume when you 

 are seeking work.  

(6)  It will better prepare you to safely assist your 

 co-workers, family, home and community

 in case of a Disaster 

Morning Coffee with Homemade cookies  

will be provided.  


